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Dear Dave Barthelmy  

As a service to our many newsletter subscribers every week we will be selecting items of interest 
to all those who study the earth sciences. These articles will be of a general nature related to 
earth sciences and not confined to mineralogy or mineral collecting. They can be accessed by 
going to Latest Update under the NEWS tab on the AA Mineral Specimens website. These brief 
updates will be in addition to our usual newsletter. 

We are also providing a link to the Encyclopedia of the Earth a huge international online 
resource of the earth sciences. This reference will be of interest to all those interested in the earth 
sciences, including mineralogy. The link can be found on the Useful Links page under the 
LINKS tab on our website.  

Currently we are working on describing an accumulation of significant secondary minerals from 
a well known Australian collection. These minerals will be added to our site to join the recent 
addition of opals, rhodochrosite, cuprite, azurite, pyrite, giant actinolite, huge atacamite and 
cerrusite among others. All can be checked out on our NEW STOCK page. 

All the best, 

Susan and Bruce 
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